Coins in early Hong Kong:
1960 one-dollar coin

In 1960 the Hong Kong
Government issued its first
cupro-nickel one-dollar coins,
replacing the one-dollar note that it
had been issuing since 1935. This
was the highest-value circulation
coin at that time. By the end of
1960 the value of all one-dollar
coins in circulation amounted to
HK$7.5 million.

The 1960 one-dollar coin weighed
11.66 grams and had a diameter of
30 millimetres. Because of its size
and weight it became increasingly
inconvenient to carry around as
prices rose, earning itself a
nickname “big cake” in Cantonese.
In 1978, following the Coinage
Review, a lighter (7.10 grams) and
smaller (25.5 millimetres) one-dollar
coin began to circulate, replacing
the old “big cakes”. But many
people in Hong Kong still refer to a
one-dollar coin as a “big cake”.

In 1960 a daily-rated skilled worker
would earn a starting wage of
HK$1 per hour. By 1978 the
equivalent wage would be about
HK$3.3.

Hong Kong Monetary Authority

QUARTERLY
BULLETIN

Issue No. 43

June 2005

Editorial 3

Feature Articles

A monetary conditions index for Mainland China 5

The relationship between commodity and consumer prices in 16

Mainland China and Hong Kong

Results of the 2004 survey on credit derivatives and 32

asset securitisation activity

Record of Discussion of the EFAC Currency Board 37
Sub-Committee on 4 March 2005

(and Reports on Currency Board Operations for the periods

23 December 2004 - 27 January 2005,

28 January - 17 February 2005,

and 18 February - 31 March 2005)

Key Announcements (March to May 2005) 53
Reference Resources 55
Statistical Appendices 58
Monetary Statistics 59
Banking Statistics 60
Capital Markets Statistics 61
Economic Statistics 61

Half-Yearly Monetary and Financial Stability Report

June 2005

The front of the 1960 one-dollar
coin in actual size.
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